
 

TOWN OF NATICK 
SELECT BAORD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

The Select Board will hold and conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, January 13, 2021 at 
6:00 p.m. upon the application of the following Clubs for the renewal of a 2020 special permit 
issued in accordance with Chapter 336 of the Acts of 2004 to allow the sale of alcohol at 
functions at which the attendees are not necessarily members of the club: 
 
Natick Lodge #1425 of the Benevolent & Protective Order of Elks, 95 Speen Street.  Paul 
Sanford, Manager 
 
The Francesco DeSanctis Lodge #1411, Sons of Italy, 37 Washington Avenue.  Marguerite 
Sacchetti, Manager 
 
Amvets Post 79 Superior Drive, James Sheridan, Mgr. 
 
Veterans of Foreign Wars, Natick Post 1274, 113 West Central St., Bryon Prescott, Mgr. 
 
Due to COVID 19 restrictions, the hearing will be held remotely. Anyone wishing to be heard in 
this matter can participate in the virtual meeting being held through Zoom. Log in instructions 
will be published on the 1/13/21 Select Board agenda. 
       
      Richard P. Jennett, Jr. Clerk 

 
 

Natick Select Board 
Jonathan Freedman, Chair 
Karen Adelman-Foster, Vice Chair 
Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Clerk 
Susan G. Salamoff 
Michael J. Hickey, Jr. 

PHONE 508-647-6410 
EMAIL selectmen@natickma.org 

LOCATED AT  

Town Hall 

13 East Central Street 

Natick, Massachusetts 

01760 
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